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19th January 2023 
This week’s statement to live by “I try to love others as I love myself.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led by 
Foundation Stage 

Please remember to order your child’s hot dinner 
via Parentpay in advance.  We only order enough 
meals to serve to pupils who have ordered a 
dinner online.  If you forget, please contact the 
school office before 11am so that we can order 
one for you. Thank you.  

Our next School Mass is on 
Thursday 26th January  

Year 5 Mass 

 There are spaces available for KS2 Football 
after school club (Tuesdays) and KS1 
Multisports (Wednesdays).  If your child would 
like to join, please complete the consent slip 
(emailed home/available from the school office) 
and pay via Parentpay to secure your place.  
 

Year 4 – Beaumanor Hall  

Mrs Read will be holding a meeting for parents 
about this trip next Tuesday 24th January at 
3.30pm in the classroom. 

Diary Dates 
20th January – Foundation Stage Act of Worship 
24th & 25th January – English Lessons for Parents (drop in) sessions 
26th January – Year 5 Mass 
27th January – Year 6 Act of Worship  
1st February – Gymnastics Qualifier (Hinckley Schools) 
2nd February – Year 4 trip to Beaumanor 

A reminder that if your child would like to 
participate in Cross Country this Saturday at 
Prestwold Hall, please pick up a running vest 
from Mrs Crowley. 

A reminder for those who have returned their 
reply slips for our upcoming English Lessons for 
Parents to join in on 24th & 25th January. Please 
come into school and wait in the school hall until 
directed to your child’s class.    
 

 

House Cup Winner 

St Francis 
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Our whole school attendance is currently 97.8% 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to 
improving achievement through attendance and monitors 
the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the 
maximum benefit is obtained from the education provided. 

 

Cost of Living Support 

Please find the link to the Hinckley and Bosworth council cost of living support page: 
 
https://www.hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk/info/200411/cost_of_living_support 
 
Also, the Leicestershire County Council equivalent: 
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/find-help-with-cost-of-living 

 

Star of the week awards  

Year 6 – Bruna for listening carefully and making great contributions in class. 

Year 5 – Sienna for a confident and enthusiastic start to the new year. 

Year 4 – Enzo for good listening and enthusiasm learning about Robin Hood. 

Year 3 – Grace for being an excellent friend and showing kindness in all she does. 

Year 2 – Rudy for perseverance and concentration when reading with adults in class. 

Year 1 – Chim for settling into her class really well. 

Reception – Mila for enthusiasm in classroom activities.  
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Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to support 
childrens’ learning as well as resources for pupils who receive free 
school meals and or pupil premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a 
free hot meal, access to free school uniform, free school trips and 
discounted residential trips as well as an allowance to spend on after 
school clubs etc.   During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 

experiencing, it is important to get access to any extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able to tell you over the phone if you are 
eligible.  

 


